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Rural Crime - Heating Oil Theft  

Over recent weeks in Devon and 
Cornwall there has been a slight 
increase in reports of theft relating to 
domestic heating oil and diesel fuel.  

Although we historically see a rise in 
these type of offences over the 
winter months, this in combination 
with a recent increase in fuel prices 
may contribute to this trend and may 
be an indication of a potential increase in offences over the next few weeks.  

Most offences occur in rural areas, but several offences have been reported in an 
urban setting and in commercial premises where significant quantities of bulk fuel 
have been stolen. Thefts are often committed overnight, against unprotected tanks 
and offences often remain unnoticed for some time. 

Fuel theft can be reduced with simple crime prevention measures.  

Devon and Cornwall police rural affairs team would encourage businesses and 
members of the public to be vigilant, reporting any suspicious activity to the police, 
noting descriptions and an accurate location. 

• Landowners where possible, should secure gates and block unused entrances. 
• Protect heating oil and fuel tanks with locks, lighting, CCTV and fencing. 
• Store machinery, vehicles and fuel containers out of sight where possible. 
• Consider the use of signage or other means to prevent cold callers to homes, farms 
and businesses. 
• Keep a regular inventory of quantities, so thefts can be identified promptly. 
• Notify the police using 999 if you suspect an offence is being committed. 
• If you have any information regarding fuel theft please email 101@dc.police.uk, call 
the non-emergency number, 101 or Crimestoppers on 0800 555 111. 
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Thank you  

Attachments
Animation fuel theft.PNG - 592.0 KB

Message Sent By
Chris Collins (Police, Rural Crime Officer, Devon and Cornwall) 

To reply or forward this email please use the buttons below or these links: Reply, Rate, Forward / Share. 

To login to your account, click here, To report a fault, click here

You are receiving this message because you are registered on Devon and Cornwall Alert. Various organisations are licensed 
to send messages via this system, we call these organisations "Information Providers". 

Please note that this message was sent by Devon and Cornwall Police. 

You can instantly review the messages you receive and configure which Information Providers can see your information by 
clicking here, or you can unsubscribe completely, (you can also review our terms and conditions and Privacy Policy from these 
links). You can also send unsubscription requests to unsubscribe@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk 

This email communication makes use of a "Clear Image" (gif) to track results of the email campaign. If you wish to turn off this 
tracking for future emails, you can do so by not downloading the images in the e-mail itself. 

VISAV Limited is the company which built and owns the Neighbourhood Alert platform that powers this system. VISAV's 
authorised staff can see your data and is registered with the Information Commissioner's Office as the national Data Controller 
for the entire database. VISAV needs to see your data in order to be able to manage the system and provide support; it cannot 
use it for commercial or promotional purposes unless you specifically opt-in to Membership benefits. Review the website terms 
here. 


